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Dear 3ir,

0 I bey to acknowledge receipt of your letter of
the 3rd instant respecting the steamer "WARIE THERESE LE
BORGNE", the contents of wh ich have been noted and communi -
cated to the Owners.

The course mentioned in your letter would meet
the wishes of liegsrs Le Borgne. In this connexion, they 1
explain that the son of lr. Le Borgne is leaving to=day for
Barcelona and if, upon inquiring at that port, it is found
that the Bureau Veritas surveyors are migsing, he will apply
to the Society's Office at Barcelona.

In the circumstances, the Owners would be much
obliged to you if you would kindly send instructions to
3enorita Purita Navarro for arrangements to be made in ace
cordance with your suggestions, in the eventi(wh?gh is pro-
bable) of ur. Le Borgne's gon calling upon her regarding

this cage.
I am, Dear 3ir,
Yours faithfully,
J
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